
Sample -- very important to use your own words:  

Attn: Docket No. CEQ-2019-0003 

Dear Council on Environmental Quality, 

I’m writing with my concerns about the proposed changes to the regulations 
implementing the National Environmental Protection Act (NEPA).  As a Unitarian 
Universalist, I believe in the inherent worth and dignity of all people and respect for the 
interdependent web of all existence. My faith calls me to work to protect all people, 
especially the most vulnerable, all creation, and the environment from the adverse 
impacts of federal actions, especially those that contribute to the climate emergency.  

[insert here in your own words why you are concerned and/or adapt from our talking 
points mentioned above or these below:]  

 I am particularly concerned with proposed changes to NEPA that would limit the 
public process and right to participate in decisions of federal agencies that can 
greatly affect the health and welfare of communities.   

 I believe it is important that I and the public have a right to participate in decisions 
and strongly oppose limiting participation in any way. 

I believe in [insert here in your own words….] the importance of NEPA as a tool that 
allows for a balanced and informed approach to federal decision-making. The proposed 
rules would severely limit the effectiveness of that tool, and would pose a severe threat 
to the health and safety of all Americans, especially our most marginalized and 
vulnerable communities.  

Please reject these ill-conceived proposed rules. 

Sincerely,   

[Your name, full address, information here]   

 


